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I am appalled at our state's failure to statutorily require that the Oregon Dept. of 

Corrections respect the human dignity of Oregon prison inmates, and especially 

women, by having policies and procedures that reflect that respect for human dignity.  

I trust that SB 1120 will get a vote on the Senate floor and that it will become law.  

Our humanity requires no less of us as a state! 


